BellSouth Long Distance, Inc
d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service

December 31, 2013

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th St. S.W.

Washington, DC, 20554

Re: BellSouth Long Distance, Inc.
d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service\
FCC Tariff No. 3
FRN 0003-7333-18
Transmittal Letter #15

Dear Ms. Dortch:

BellSouth Long Distance, Inc d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service submits revisions to its current tariff, FCC Tariff
No. 3. The tariff pages have an issue date of December 31, 2013 and an effective date of January 1, 2014.

The purpose of this filing is to increase the Residential Message Telecommunications Service Minimum Usage
Charge (MUC) and increase the Federal Regulatory Fee. Customers have been notified via bill page messages.

Please contact me at (404) 829-7478 or via email at kw3679@att.com if you have questions regarding this filing.

Sincerely,
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Area Mgr-Regulatory Relations
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